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LPS Board of Directors
President - Jerry Neff

Vice President  - Bruce Tracy

Treasurer - David Van Riper 
Secretary - Jenn Blaser

Past President - Terry Kness 
Programs - Tony Pariso 

Membership - David Valenta

Competition - Kevin Clarke

LPS Officers

Field Trip - Robert Quist, Peter 
Spagnuolo

Greeting Host - Renie Poole 
Library Clerk - Rich Krebs 

Mentor - Mike Wilcox 
Projectionist - Octavio Noda 

Publicity - Joey Fielder

Web Master - Rich Bilancia 
Scholarship - Ruth Sprain

Newsletter Editor - Open 
PSA Representative - Lisa Schnelzer 

Facility Setup - Robert Quist

by Tony Pariso� programs@lps.cc

“The more I shoot, 
the luckier I get!” UnknownThe monthly e-newsletter for the Loveland Photograph Society

Click on any name to send an email

Club Meetings
✦✦ Saturday October 10
Photo Bull Session

Daz Bog Coffee Shop
556 Lincoln
Loveland, CO

9:30–11 :00 AM

✦✦ Monday October 12
Monthly Club Meeting

Vineyard Church 
of the Rockies
900 Josephine Court
Loveland, Colorado

6:30–9:15 PM 
✦✦ Monday October 26
4th Monday Photo 	

      Review Session
Pulliam Building
545 Cleveland Ave
Loveland, CO

7:00–9:00 PM
✦✦ Monday November 9
Monthly Club Meeting

Vineyard Church 
of the Rockies
900 Josephine Court
Loveland, Colorado

6:30–9:15 PM 
✦✦ Saturday November 14
Photo Bull Session

Daz Bog Coffee Shop
556 Lincoln
Loveland, CO

9:30–10 :00 AM

Travels with Dawn Wilson, Wildlife Photog-
rapher To Speak at October Meeting

October Meeting Agenda

Professional writer and photographer, Dawn Wilson, 
will be sharing insights into photographing wildlife 

in the fall. She will share her specialization in taking 
photos in the high latitudes and altitudes of the Rocky 
Mountains and Alaska. Her photographs will feature 
travels to rustic locations and share the individual 
stories of the animals that she finds in mysterious 
and cold climates.

Dawn has been a full time professional wildlife 
photographer since 2013 but her passion for 
photography goes back, in her words, “forever”. She 
has just become a full time traveling photographer, 
living in her RV, and traveling the USA to photograph 
and write about North American wildlife. Her amazing 
adventures are featured in a monthly travel column 
the she writes in the Fort Collins Coloradoan.

She moved to Colorado in 2002 and is originally from 
New Jersey. Dawn earned a BA in Communications 
from Rowan University, an MBA in marketing from 
Temple University, and studied photography and 
computer graphics at the Art Institute of Colorado and 
University of the Arts, respectively

Her work can be found in galleries and collections 
around North America. It has also been published in 
a variety of magazines, books and calendars such as 
National Geographic Digital, Outdoor Photographer and 
other noteworthy sources. Join her on a photographic 
journey. View captivating imagery of exotic animals in 

beautiful places. Find inspiration as you learn from her 
vast experience and expertise.

Check out Dawn’s website in preparation for her 
program   www.dawnwilsonphotography.com . I 
think you’ll be as excited as I am to hear about her 
photography and her adventures.

by Bill Standerfer� newsletter@lps.cc

The LPS board has decided to start the monthly club 
meeting at 6:30PM instead of 6PM.  This is effective 

with the September meeting.

Meeting Time Change!
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Just a reminder.  If you want to change your competition 
level, please send a note to newsletter@lps.cc with the 

request.  You cannot change the level yourself.  Please 
ask for a change before you submit any entries to the 
competition.  Images can be moved after being submitted, 
but it is a manual process.

October
Monthly Topic

Vintage/
Restoration

Entry Deadline
Midnight–Monday 
October 5, 2015

November
Monthly Topic

Bokeh

Entry Deadline
Midnight–Monday 
November 2, 2015

(No monthly topic
or regular

competition
for December.)

Competition Corner
by Kevin Clarke� competition@lps.cc

We will be holding the annual election of LPS officers and 
board members in a few months.  Many of the current 

board members have served for several years and will not 
be running again.  We need your help to fill these positions.  
If you have any interest in taking over a board position, 
please contact any board member or send an email to me 
at newsletter@lps.cc.  You can view the job descriptions of 
each board position on the LPS website.

As I’m sure you all know, a club like this does not run itself.  
There are finances to manage, member lists to maintain, 
newsletters to write, and a host of other details.  None of 
these jobs is difficult, and, spread around to several people, 
like our board, the workload is minimal on any one person.  
However, if no one steps up to help, there won’t be an LPS.  
Please give it some thought and volunteer a little time if you 
can.  It’s up to you to make it happen!

Board Member Election
by Bill Standerfer� newsletter@lps.cc by Robert Quist/Peter Spagnuolo� fieldtrips@lps.cc

Field trips are in the planning stages, so check the website 
for news of new events.  If you have ideas for field trips, 

you can contact them at field trips@lps.cc.
Be sure to visit the calendar page on our website at lps.

cc for more information, to register for the activities, and to 
see new field trips as they are scheduled.

Field Trip Schedule

The new D800/D810 special interest group has an 
excellent start with ideas on where we want the SIG to 

go.  The primary focus will be on education and sharing what 
we’ve learned about the camera.

Future meetings will be held on the second Wednesday 
of each month from 6:30PM until 8:30PM.  We will meet at 
the Daz Bog coffee shop in Loveland at 556 North Lincoln.

If you have a D800/D810 or have an interest for a possible 
future purchase, please join us.  If you have any questions, 
contact Don Reilly at nikon.don@comcast.net or me at bill@
billstanderferphoto.com.

Nikon D800/D810 SIG
by Bill Standerfer� newsletter@lps.cc

by Bill Standerfer� newsletter@lps.cc

Due to a change in scheduling at Daz Bog, the second 
Saturday “Bull Session” will begin at 9:30AM 

beginning in August.  This schedule will continue through 
at least the rest of this year.  Thanks to Brice Harbert for 
handling the arrangements.

2nd Saturday Schedule
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by Bill Standerfer� newsletter@lps.cc

This is the last newsletter that I will publish.  Too much 
going on right now to continue.  That means that we need 
a new editor for this newsletter.  If you have any interest 
in taking it over, please let me know.  If no one steps up, 
then there won’t be a newsletter.

A special thanks to new member Rich Bilancia for taking 
over the website.  I’ll be in the wings helping him learn his 
way around.  All the pointers will be changed to point to him 
instead of me.  Thanks again, Rich!

Adios and see you around the tripod.

The View From The Hill
by Tony Pariso� programs@lps.cc

Register now for the Bryan Peterson Workshop that will 
be held at the Group Publishing in Loveland April 16, 

2016. You can either pay a $10 deposit with the balance 
due by March 1, 2016 or you can pay the $90 full price. The 
workshop will be an all-day event and will include lunch. 
In addition to the workshop, Bryan will lead an all-day 
Field Experience [$195] for 12 participants on April, 17. 
Members will have priority for the event on the 17th. The 
date and time your deposit/payment for the Workshop on 
the 16th is received will determine your eligibility for the 
Field Experience on the 17th.  Remember, space is very 
limited for the Field Experience, so if you are interested in 
that option, register for the Workshop as soon as possible.

Payment options for the April 16 workshop:

•	     $10 deposit
•	     $80 balance due [prior to 3/16/16]
•	     $90 full payment

To pay for the workshop, log into the LPS website and 
click on Field Trips and Sigs, then go to Special Events.

Information about signing up for the Field Experience will 
come later.

To see what Bryan does in his workshops, have a look 
at his website at http://ppsop.com/slidetalklecture14.aspx

Bryan Peterson Workshop

by Bill Standerfer� newsletter@lps.cc

Special Interest Groups (SIGs) are a way for a group 
of members with interest in a certain subject to get 

together and discuss, photograph, and learn together.  It 
could be anything photographic, from macro to landscapes, 
printing to birds.  If you have a peaked interest in some 
subject and want to start a SIG, let me or someone else on 
the board know and we’ll publisize it for you.  It’s up to 
you to make it happen!

Special Interest Groups
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